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 ALRA of WI Purpose:  “  To par�cipate in parades and  other ceremonies that are in keeping with the aims and purposes of the 
 American Legion. To promote motorcycle safety. To provide a social atmosphere for American Legion members who share 
 the same interests. To use our Associa�on to promote and support the programs of The American Legion, the community 
 and other motorcycle organiza�ons.” 

 As part of my goal to visit all 11 other districts this term and a�end a district mee�ng and event if possible.  My purpose for 
 doing these visits is to get out in the state and see all the great things you are all doing and to thank you for all that effort you 
 put in every day even though no one is watching.  I ask each mee�ng the same two ques�ons: 

 A.  What event has the most profound effect on you, the Legion Riders while you are doing it?  I ask this because I 
 guarantee if it has a profound effect on you, then it likely has an amazing impact on those you are doing it for. 

 B.  What is your best fundraiser?  Point here is to share what each district is doing so that if another district wants to do a 
 similar one, they can contact the origina�ng district and get informa�on. 

 I will be scheduling visits with Districts 3, 6 & 12 in the new year. 

 I had the opportunity to a�end the Legion Wisconsin Mid-Winter Conference a few weeks ago.  In addi�on to the great 
 opportunity to socialize with fellow service people and their families, I was able to a�end the Americanism Commi�ee & 
 Na�onal Security mee�ngs on Friday.  If you weren’t aware, the Riders fall under the Americanism Commi�ee as a 
 program of the American Legion.  Saturday provided many opportuni�es to both State and District Legion Riders 
 business.  Many Riders from different districts a�ended training with the highest focus for the day on the Wisconsin 
 Gaming Commission training. 

 Thank you all for the great efforts you go to in support of Veterans and American Legion programs.  Ride safe and I’ll see 
 you around the state! 

 Sincerely, 

 Corey Doehrmann 
 Assistant Director 
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